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MEMORANDUM
April 2,2021
Tribal Fishers

Roger Dick, Jr.
Fisheries Harvest Coordinato#

Megan Begay
Fisheries Assistant Harvest Coordinator:

Subject: Gillnet Site Registration during Pandemic

Since March 23, 2020, due to the COVID-19 Pandemic
tribal offices have been closed to the public.
Fisheries Offices in Toppenish and Lyle Point continue to
be closed to the public.
Until Pandemic Restrictions are lifted Gillnet Site
Registration requests will need to be handled through
phone, email, or internet call.
Administrative staff in the fisheries offices are not able to
handle gillnet site registration requests.
Gillnet Site Registration Regulations have not changed.
Once approved, Site Registration does not change until
Official Action by the F& W Committee.
It is not necessary to re-register every year to retain sites.
Requests should only be submitted for:

o Updates/changes

o New registration requests

o Copies of registration/maps
Staff apologizes for any inconvenience and appreciates
your patience and understanding.

For Gillnet Site Registration requests please contact me at:
Cell: 509-945-0771
Email: dicr@yakamafish-nsn.gov




